Technical Manager

TO: Board of Directors
Mike Fletcher, Executive Director
FROM: Nathan Hughes, Technical Manager
SUBJECT: June 2023 Update
e MAICS
o CAD was successfully updated.
e Facility
o One of the bidders has dropped out. We are working on getting a third bid for the exterior
repairs.

e CentralSquare Engage
o Chandra and | attended CentralSquare Engage in Tennessee.
o We learned about a couple of new product releases that would benefit our agency and users.
o We gained a better understanding of the direction CentralSquare is going with its products
and the benefits theses updates will have on Columbia 911.

|
Board Report Page 1



